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Ho!  Ho!  Ho! 

Merry Christmas to you and your family!

May beautiful moments and happy memories surround you with love,

joy and hope this Christmas.

We are better when we can come together and share experiences

and memories, but this Christmas we need to safely celebrate apart.

The safest way to spend the holidays this year is by only celebrating

in person with the people in your own household and celebrating

virtually with everyone else. If you live alone, consider celebrating with

one additional household. Please don’t let your guard down. Your

family and your community is counting on you. We can sacrifice one

Christmas so we may all be together to celebrate holidays next year.

Merry Christmas and all the Best for 2021!

Useful Links:

hanover.ca 

publichealthgreybruce.on.ca

A Message
F R O M  M A Y O R  S U E  P A T E R S O N

#InThisTogetherHanover


